
 
PETITION: we the undersigned support a temporary moratorium on large projects along Arsenal 
Street in Watertown for up to one year, while a master plan for the corridor is developed and 
zoning is re-written with input from all stakeholders! Repairs and simple renovations to existing 
buildings for pre-existing uses should not be affected. 
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